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A Lamp to Our Feet 
The psalmist wrote these simple but powerful words, 

“Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a light unto my path. I have sworn, and I will perform it, that I will 
keep thy righteous judgments.” (Psalm 119:105-106). 

In a world filled with uncertainty and turmoil, there exists a timeless source of wisdom, solace, and guidance - 
the Bible. Its pages are not mere words; they are the living, breathing power of God. God’s word is the light on our 
paths, and there are millions of souls out there seeking that light. A simple proof of that is found in one of the many 
messages we receive, 

“Hello I am a person who loves to study the Bible and I would like to study and learn more about the Bible.” 

This has been a very busy month. We were able to visit Memphis, TN, one more time, and be part of the 
Memphis School of Preaching lectures. During our time there, we were blessed with the opportunity to get to see 
and talk to many of our supporters and thank them personally for their help in this work of the Lord. We also met 
many new brethren, and they were very excited to find out about the resources the School has and how helpful 
those will be for their missionary efforts. The course notes on II Corinthians were completed, lessons have been 
recorded, and, Lord willing, those will be available on the School website this coming month. As mentioned in the 
previous newsletter, we keep releasing one new lesson from The New You every Monday and it will be that way 
until June 10th. 

The Spanish Bible School serves and helps the Lord’s church by providing materials that can help with 
evangelism and edification. It also serves this lost world by providing Bible lessons that can be understood by every 
soul in this world, whether they believe in God and the Bible or not yet. One of the characteristics of our Bible 
courses is that they are designed for everyone to open their own Bible and see what God says and not what the 
world thinks He says. Being a work of the church, and not selling anything as a way to profit, the School depends 
solely on the generosity of congregations and individuals that support this work, and we are always in need of help. 

The work keeps growing, and the needs too. We are so thankful for current supporters and pray to God every 
day with thanksgiving for having them as fellow laborers. If you are reading this and would like to support this work 
of the Lord, please visit our English website, spanishbibleschool.org, take a look at what the School offers, or get in 
touch with us directly. To those currently supporting this work, we just want to say THANK YOU for helping us to 
get the lamp to the feet and the light to the path to the Spanish-speaking world which so desperately needs it. 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 
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